
 Are you all geared up for school
year 2021- 2022?

 
Mrs. Shields 

7th Grade Math



I am very excited to be your child's 7th grade math teacher!
Teaching your child is a tremendous responsibility and I will
do my best to ensure that each student has a safe and
motivating learning experience. However, I must say that I
cannot do this without the help of you, the parents. We are
partners in the learning process!

Classroom Participation: It is essential that all students come
to class prepared and ready to learn! All students should be
prepared to take notes daily and be actively engaged during
instruction.

 
Homework: All students will be assigned homework on a
weekly basis. Other homework assignments (i.e., study
guides, projects, etc.) will also be assigned periodically.

 
Assessments: Students will be quizzed on course materials
covered during the week; therefore, classroom participation
and daily note taking is imperative. Students will also be
assessed on course materials covered throughout the Lesson
Units.

*All other pertinent information can be
found on the course syllabus.

If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate
to contact me via phone, email, or using the Remind app.

 
Phone: 706-592-4534

Email:  shielja@boe.richmond.k12.ga.us
Remind: Sign up at www.remind.com

 class code:  @7-team
 


